
 

 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, 16 November 2021 

 
Dear Members, 
 
REGISTRATION OF GUESTS 
 
In view of the rising number of COVID-19 cases in the Kuala Lumpur area 
and the current outbreak of Cholera in Selangor, for contact tracing 
purposes, Members are kindly requested to register their guests at the 
registration counters at the entrances to the Club. 
 
Unaccompanied guests are also requested to register. The registration 
details would include the name and membership number of the hosting 
member.  
 
Dining guests are expected to scan the QR code upon entry to the dining 
outlet. They should use the toilets located behind the Main Lounge (near 
the entrance to the Rotunda). These toilets will be sanitised frequently. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Please stay healthy and safe. 
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